United States Sentencing Commission Meeting, May 24, 2000
Airlie, Virginia

The Chair called a business meeting during the Commission’s retreat.

Chair Murphy reported on her meetings with Senator Hatch and Gail Deleazo chief
staffer for Chairman Rogers. She also provided an update on her activities in securing the budget
‘request for the Commission.

Commissioners discussed the feasability of taking advantage of their time in Boston at
the Criminal Law Committee meeting to meet with the resident federal judges. Everyone agreed
that such a meeting should be explored.

. The Commission discussed the priorities notice and instructed staff to draft it.

The Chair distributed a letter just received from the employees in the Office of
Monitoring. .

The business meeting was adjourned.



